
Communication and Language 
We will be learning how to listen 

carefully and understand why 

listening is important. We will 
Share books through daily story 

time and develop an understanding 

of stories. We will learn and use 

new vocabulary from these stories 

and retell them in different ways. 

Our story this half term is The 

Three Little Pigs. We will begin 

taking home readers home to share 
with our adults.  
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Maths 
We will investigate the numerals 1, 2, 

and 3 and develop an understanding 

of those numbers. We will count 
objects, actions and sounds in fun 

and practical ways. We will develop 

key skills of counting objects, 

including saying the numbers 

in order and matching one number 

name to each item. We will also 

learn to subitise. This is when 

we can instantly recognise the 
number in a small group without 

counting. 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

We will be learning about our new 

environment exploring our classroom 

and meeting new friends.  We will 

learn about routines and developing 

our confidence to share our feelings 
and thoughts. 

Phonics 
 

We will be learning our sounds using our 

new ANIMAPHONICS scheme. We will 

learn to identify the grapheme (letter); 

the sound (phoneme) and will learn how 

to write letters in our names. 

RE/RSHE 
Our RE focus this half term is 

Creation. We will share the Bible 

story, retell the story and use our 

artwork to show our understanding.  

In RSHE we will be sharing stories 

linked to religious understanding and 
me, my body and my health. 

Literacy Development 
We will mark make and begin to master 
writing our name through funky fingers, 
pencil control tasks and many more 
activities.  We will begin to look at print 
in our environment and letters in our 
name. We will start to write the sounds 
we know to represent words when we 
write and will begin to talk about super 
sentences. 

Understanding the World 
After sharing our book the Three Little Pigs we will 

take part in an investigation to discover which 
materials we can ‘huff and puff’.  We will be 

getting to know our school environment and will be 

learning how we get to different parts of the school. 
This half term we will also be exploring the 

changing seasons and will watch how the weather 
and our environment changes during Autumn. We 
will collect objects and explore them using our 

senses and will draw simple maps of our visit to the 
Scots lane site to remind us of what we have seen. 

Physical Development 
In PE lessons and in the outdoors 

area we will learn to travel safely in 

a variety of ways e.g. hopping, 

skipping, running and jumping 
We will focus on using small 

movements (fine motor control) 

through using peg boards, tweezers 

and our funky fingers area to help 

develop our coordination. 



 


